
Rich Leukroth/DC/USEPA/US

03/08/2005 09:24 AM
To David Menotti <David.Menotti@shawpittman.com>

cc

bcc Greg Schweer/DC/USEPA/US@EPA

Subject Re: Fw: Incineration ECA

We continue to work on this.   I'll keep you posted as soon as I have an FR pub date.  

**************************************************
Richard W. Leukroth, Jr.
Environmental Scientist / Toxicologist
Chemical Control Division
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Mail Stop 7405;    Room  4141
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20460

Phone:   202-564-8167
FAX:       202-564-4765        
E-mail:    leukroth.rich@epa.gov  

David Menotti <David.Menotti@shawpittman.com>

David Menotti 
<David.Menotti@shawpittma
n.com> 

03/06/2005 08:35 AM

To Rich Leukroth/DC/USEPA/US@EPA

cc

Subject Re: Fw: Incineration ECA

Rich:
 
Can you undate me on where you are with the packages?  I am particularly interested in whether they 
have been signed by the AA and transmitted to the FR for publication, and what the anticipated 
publication date is.  I am getting questions from the troops, and want to be responsive.  Thanks.

David E. Menotti
202-663-8675


